
Douglas B. Dobson, Vice President 

Lake Ontario, St. Lawrence River Alliance 

1630 Edgemere Dr. 

Rochester, N.Y., 14612 

July 26, 2019 

Mr. Glenn Burkett 

President 

Innovative Global Products Inc. 

148 Third Street, Suite 113 

Cobourg, ON, K9A 5X2 Canada 

Dear Mr. Glenn Burkett 

President: 

Crescent Beach Neighborhood Association (CBNA) would like to thank you, Ian Anderson and 

your company for setting up 5 Rapid-H2O barriers at 1826 Edgemere Drive, Rochester, NY on 

June 7, 2019. These units were setup exclusively to test them against the strong wave action of 

Lake Ontario. The Rapid-H2O barriers were positioned between the Lake Ontario shoreline and 

the residential home. The home is approximately 27 ft. from the water's edge. The Rapid-H2O 

barriers were approximately 10 ft. from the water's edge. 

On Sunday July 7t1i, 2019, the Rapid-H2O barriers withstood constant wave pounding from 

approximately 3am to 6pm. The waves varied from 2 ft. to 9 ft. in heights at 3-6ft intervals from 

winds out of the East at approximately 11 mph. The Rapid-H2O barriers performed above 

expectations! They did not move, continuing to take the force of the pounding waves one after 

another! In addition, they prevented the rush of the water from reaching the residential home. I 

personally witnessed the Rapid-H2O barriers withstand the extreme physical force of the waves 

for over an hour. Based upon this observation, I would not hesitate to recommend the use of 

Rapid-H2O barriers to hold back flooding against wave action. 

Sincerely, 

��g� 
Douglas B. Dobson 

President CBNA

Vice President 
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